
 
Markets and Securities Regulation Department 

 
 

NOTICE 

 

 

TO : ALL ISSUERS OF REGISTERED SECURITIES (other than PLCs) 

 

FOR : FILING OF STRUCTURED REPORTS, CURRENT REPORTS AND  

  COMMUNICATIONS WITH THE SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE  

  COMMISSION 

  

 

In light of the pronouncement of the Office of the President placing the entire region 

of Luzon in an “enhanced community quarantine” for the purpose of containing the threats 

of COVID19 virus through maintenance of stringent social distancing measures, the 

Securities and Exchange Commission (“Commission”), through the Markets and 

Securities Regulation Department, is hereby mandating all  issuers of registered 

securities to file their respective Structured and Current Reports (“Reports”) and direct 

their other communications to msrd_covid19@sec.gov.ph as direct email messages or 

attachments. 

This notice and the directives herein shall take effect beginning 17 March 2020 

and shall be followed until further notice. 

Please be guided accordingly. 
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